

Meeting Night 04/16/2018

Meeting was called to order by President Tim Pederson. Minutes were read from the March 19th, 2018 meeting. Motion to approve the minutes was given by Tom Butler and 2nd by Chad Kroger.

Officer's Reports

Chief Roger Bissen:

Let Roger know if you need turn out gear. Also, let Roger know if you need new black nomex gear for the races.

There have been some policy changes to the SOP's and Bylaws. New copies of the SOP's and bylaws were handed out to members and the department will vote to approve the changes at the next monthly meeting.

Conservation Day is May 16th at 8:00 until noon. Please let Roger know if you can help.

There are new email accounts for the EMS and the secretary for the fire department.

1st Assistant Tom Butler:

The gas detector on unit 33 is in for repair.

2nd Assistant Bruce:

Nothing to report.

1st Captain Chad Butler:

Thanks to everyone who came to the Autism 5K. They did piggyback onto the Lion's Club 501C3.

2nd Captain JR Campbell:

The rollover simulator will be here on April 29th. We will do training on it that day at 1:00. If you sign up for the races and cant work it, then you have to find someone to replace you.

Submitted by,
Kristi Pederson
Secretary